

August 14, 2009

Mr. Sean Dingley 1656 West 8th Avenue VANCOUVER BC V6J 1V4

Dear Mr. Dingley,

Thank you for your generous support of Make-A-Wish®. It is so very crucial.

The dictionary will tell you that a wish is simply a hope or desire for something. However to a child facing a life-threatening medical condition, a wish is more than a desire – it's an experience that can create a life-changing impact not only for the child but for families, friends, donors, sponsors and sometimes entire communities. A wish can help renew the joy of life, or rather, the wholesome joy of being a kid.

I wanted to send you the enclosed annual report to give you an update on what our team accomplished in 2008, and our vision for the future.

In 2008 we were involved in the granting of 471 magical wishes. To date this year, we've aranted 263 wishes and the number of wish referrals only continues to grow.

Make-A-Wish is only able to grant these wishes with your support. Thank you for being part of our family, and for giving our wish children a well-deserved break from being sick. We couldn't do it without you!

Thank you!

With best wishes,

Jennifer Ritter

CEO, Make-A-Wish Canada

PS. Join us on Facebook! Share your wish story – become a fan of Make-A-Wish Canada's official Facebook page.

Imagine Canada